
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

April 24, 2018 

 

Concrete pour along Highway 8 

 
Location: Westbound Highway 8 before Cullen Creek.  
 
Impact: KGL will be bringing concrete and construction vehicles into our work site located next to 
Cullen Creek along Highway 8. There will be temporary stoppages by KGL flag persons while the 
construction vehicles access and exit the work site.  
 
Reason: Pouring concrete columns for a bridge along Highway 8 at Cullen Creek. 
 
 

Start date: Tuesday, April 24 2018 

Completion date: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 

Work hours: 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Speed reduction: 50km/hr from 60 km/hr 
 
 

Other information: N/A 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 
the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

403-212-0565 
info@SWCRRproject.com 
www.SWCRRproject.com 

 

 

 



 

 

 


